
 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council   
 
FROM: Police Chief Brian Sandell    
 
DATE:  August 22, 2023    
 
MEETING DATE:  September 5, 2023    
 
Agenda Item:  Outdoor Warning Siren     
 
Background:  Council requested Chief Sandell share information on our outdoor warning 
sirens.  Attachments include current siren locations and coverage areas, recommended 
future siren locations, and a frequently asked questions list. 
 
If the council chooses to add another outdoor siren, I recommend the public access on 
Ossawinnamakee.  This location would cover Highview Campground which would likely 
have the most individuals outdoors not currently covered by our sirens.         
 
 
 
 
 


